
 
 

 

 

 
Two Riverfront Plaza | Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 

Authorization Letter 

March 22, 2022 

      LUBD-22-SCQ001 

UL Verification Services Inc. 

47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 

 

 

Applicant: Panasonic Corporation of North America 

FCC ID: ACJAE-V06GXR 

 

 

To whom it may concern:   

 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Miki Murasato of Consumer, Medical & Information Technologies 

Division, UL Japan, Inc., for a period of 90 days from the date of this letter and for this single 
application, to act on our behalf in all manners relating to application for equipment authorization, 

including signing of all documents relating to equipment authorization in connection with the FCC ID 

listed above. Any and all acts carried out by UL Japan, Inc. on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts 

of our own. 

 

We, the undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 

benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862. 

 

The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for certification. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 
Ben Botros 

Project Manager  

Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 

 

 
 


